

Chilwell Croft Academy

Email: enquiry@chilwellcroft.bham.sch.uk

All different · All equal · All achieving

Chilwell Croft, Newtown, Birmingham, West Midlands, B19 2QH Telephone: 0121 464 3402 Fax: 0121 464 2088

Website: www.chilwellcroft.com Headteacher: Nick Lambert

Executive Headteacher: Heather Roberts

Friday 17th November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Staff Training Day - Friday 8th December 2017

As you know staff training and development is a big part of our effort to make Chilwell Croft Academy as good as it can be. Our next staff training day will be Friday 8th December 2017. Pupils will, therefore, not be required to attend school on this day.

School will re-open again for pupils as normal on Monday 11th December 2017.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Nick Lambert Headteacher